
Library Consultation Update
Across North Yorkshire more than 8,000 people 
responded to the Library Consultation - filling in 
on-line forms or paper copies, sending in emails 
and letters and coming to meetings. It is good 
to know how much you value your libraries.

Thank you!
Since the end of the consultation period on 8 February, 
we have been busy analysing all the responses. 
We are now preparing a report on your feedback, 
which will include recommendations for the future.

The report will go to Councillors on the Corporate 
and Partnerships Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
on 5 June 2015 before going to the Executive 
Committee for a decision on 7 July 2015. 

The report will be on the website  
www.northyorks.gov.uk/libraryconsultation 
the week commencing 25 May 2015.


